
 
 

 

Third Grade News   
 

 
 

October 13, 2019    Mrs. Fink 

Website: Coming Soon!  Email: mfink@pinespringsprep.org 
UPCOMING DATES 

 
October 16-18 
Fall Break 
October 21-25 
Red Ribbon Week 

October 25- 
End of 1st Quarter 
October 29- 
In School Field Trip 

October 31-November 1 
No School For Students 
November 4- 
Report Cards Go Home 

 
 

SPECIALS SCHEDULE 
 

Monday- Global Ed 
Tuesday-Music  
Wednesday-P.E 
Thursday-Art 

Friday- Theatre 
 
 Wish List: 

 Clorox or Purell 

Wipes 
 Glue Sticks 
 Wipe Board 

Cleaner 

 
Amazon Wish List  
 
Scholastic- We are $2.00 

away from earning 10 
free books for our 
classroom.   
 

Classroom Code: MJ7PZ 

TEACHER’S CORNER 

Happy Sunday Third Grade, 

 

I have decided to update my newsletter format!  This will make it easier 

to share our classroom happenings and keep you all up to date.  In 

addition, be on the lookout for a classroom website coming to you soon!  

The end of our quarter is quickly approaching, and I will be scheduling 

conferences in the coming weeks.  Have a wonderful week!    

 

Fall Break- Fall break is from October 16-18.  We will not have a 

newsletter next week, but I will send a reminder for Red Ribbon Week 

Sunday! Have a fun and relaxing break!    

 

Red Ribbon Week-We will have red ribbon week when we return from fall 

break.  Please see below for information! 

 

Happy Halloween!-There will be no school for students on October 31 and 

November 1!   

 

Report Cards-Our first quarter will end on October 25 and report cards 

will come home on November 4th.   

 

Harris Lake Field Trip-We will have an in school field trip with Harris Lake 

on October 29.  There will be live animals, a snake, turtle, and other 

things for the students to see.  Please email me if you would prefer that 

your child not participate.  Thank you!  

 

Conferences- I will be sharing a conference sign up this week.   If you 

already have a conference scheduled for another child at school, please 

let me know and I will try to see you that day as well. 

 

OWL Folder- Please be sure that your child is bringing their OWL folder 

home and returning it daily!  Thank you!  

 

Uniform Policy- Shirts should be tucked in and belts are to be worn with 

any bottoms that have belt loops.  Please be sure that cartwheel shorts 

are worn under skirts and dresses!   
 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1U2ZDSEE9Q24S?ref_=wl_share


 

 

          

Math 

 

We have completed our unit on multi digit 

addition and begun our unit on subtraction.  In 

this unit, we will learn how to regroup to 

subtract and how to subtract over zeros.  We 

will continue to practice previously learned 

skills as well. There will be a quiz on this 

chapter the week of October 21st.        

Language Arts 

  

Students are learning about how animals are 

classified.  They are learning about 

characteristics that animals possess including 

vertebrates, warm and cold blooded, and 

physical features.  We will have a Domain 2 

test the week of October 21st.       

Red Ribbon Week 

Monday- Wild About Being Drug Free- be 

wacky from head to toe (hair, clothes, socks) 

Tuesday- kick drugs to the curb (Wear boots 

and clothing of choice) 

Wednesday- Unity day (wear orange) 

Thursday- Tropical Day- (wear luau themed 

clothing today!) 

Friday- Peace Out- (Wear tie dye)  

Science and Social Studies 

 

Our science unit is integrated with Language 

Arts, Students are working on a research 

project on a vertebrate of their choice and 

reviewing characteristics of vertebrates.   
.  

 

Homework  

 

Homework-please be sure that you are going over homework with your child every night.  It is 

very important that they complete their homework in order to practice the skills that they have 

learned in class. Email or Dojo me if you are having issues with homework, I am here to help!  
 

Reading Homework-Students are to complete a weekly reading log with daily questions.  I will 

update our Reading Log for the second quarter! 

 

Spelling Homework- There is weekly homework for students to practice their spelling words.  

They will receive their spelling words on Friday and the spelling tests will be on the following 

Friday.   

 

Math Homework-Math homework is given weekly, but unlike reading homework, we will check it 

every day.  Students can complete it at their own pace, but they should have Monday's 

homework completed for Tuesday, Tuesday's homework completed for Wednesday, etc.       

 

*Students have the option of working on homework every day during dismissal.  

 

* We will not have homework this week! Enjoy your break!   
 

 


